From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:09:06 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 3:37 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Glen Story

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I live in a small, one bedroom apartment. There is just myself living there.
I use gas only for heat. My monthly bill is a minimum of $35/month (when I'm not using the heat) and over

$100/month in the winter months.

I am at work all day and turn my heat down at that time and turn it down again when I go to bed. It is never above

18 degrees. Never.

A rate hike by Enbridge Gas will cause me significant hardship.
I'm just a blue collar guy trying to get by. I work 50 hrs. per week to make ends meet.
Enbridge gas has no business hiking rates for additional profits.

The people need to stay warm.

I'm quite sure that Enbridge Gas shareholders and executives make a very tidy profit. Don't allow them to make

more on the backs of working people.
Thank-you
Glen Story

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





